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Did you know that students and teachers in public schools are learning and achieving at higher levels than ever before? Our school system is undergoing a major renovation right now, upgrading some old systems with new parts. One of those shifts is that schools are using the new Florida Standards, guidelines for what students should know and be able to do. They focus more on problem solving and critical thinking, and less on memorization. Like any major improvement, it will take some time, but the result will be that students are better prepared for college and the workforce — ready to live up to their full potential. You can help by supporting public schools! Consider volunteering or just visiting a school to learn more about the support they need. For parents, the best way to help your child be successful is to talk to their teacher regularly. Ask how your child is doing, and what additional resources are available to help them at home.
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